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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Liaison 
Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

   

To: Bob Jensen 
Chair, TIA TR-42 
bjensen@youraustinhouse.com 

   

CC: 

Paul Nikolich 
Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey 
Vice Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@lsi.com 

Steve Carlson 
IEEE 802.3 Working Group Executive Secretary 
scarlson@ieee.org 

Peter Anslow 
Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

Brad Woodman 
Chair, TIA TR-42.9 Industrial Cabling Subcommittee 
Bradley.Woodman@molex.com 

Valerie Maguire 
TIA Incoming Liaison to IEEE 802.3 Working Group 
valerie maguire@siemon.com 

Chris DiMinico 
IEEE 802.3 Working Group Incoming Liaison to TIA 
cdiminico@ieee.org 

Germaine Palangdao 
TIA 
GPalangdao@tiaonline.org 

Teesha Jenkins 
TIA 
tjenkins@tiaonline.org 

   

From: David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

dlaw@hp.com 

Subject: Liaison to TIA TR-42 from IEEE 802.3 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Dallas, TX, 14th of November 2013 

 

Dear Mr. Jensen, 

Thank you for your liaison letter from October the 7th, 2013, outlining the scope of your work as 
well as your recent progress.  

The IEEE P802.3bp project is currently developing performance specifications, working in co-operation 
with automotive OEMS, for the automotive link segment and has already adopted a number of baselines. 
In addition, the Task Force, working in co-operation with automotive OEMs is developing performance 
specifications for EMC and noise. Our current work may be found at http://ieee802.org/3/bp/ .  

                                                           
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 
represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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We wish to thank the leadership and members of the TIA TR-42 for continued close 
cooperation, and we look forward to the update on new and relevant developments as your 
work project progresses.  

Sincerely, 

David J. Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 


